
Shonta Dunston 
Chief Clerk 

January 31, 2022 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 

Nmth Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, No1th Carolina 

BRADY W . ALLEN 
ATTORNEY 

RE: Duke Energy Progress, LLC and Duke Energy Carolinas, LLC's Solar 
Rebate Program Notification of Reaching Program Paiticipation Limits 
Docket No. E-2, Sub 1167 
Docket No. E-7, Sub 1166 

Dear Ms. Dunston: 

Please find enclosed Duke Energy Progress, LLC and Duke Energy Carolinas, 
LLC's Joint Notice of Meeting All Program Allocations and Paiticipation Limit for All 
Customer Types in January 2023 . 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions, please let 
melmow. 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Enclosures 

cc: Parties of Record 

4030 WAKE FOREST ROAD, SUITE 115 

RALEIGH, NC 27609 

PHONE: 919-838-5175 

FAX: 919·838-1529 

BRADY.ALLEN@THEALLENLAWOFFICES.COM 



STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 
UTILITIES COMMISSION 

RALEIGH 

DOCKET NO. E-2, SUB 1167 
DOCKET NO. E-7, SUB 1166 

BEFORE THE NORTH CAROLINA UTILITIES COMMISSION 

In the Matter of: 

Application of Duke Energy Progress, 
LLC and Duke Energy Carolinas, LLC 
Requesting Approval of Solar Rebate 
Program Pursuant to N.C. Gen. Stat.§ 
62-155(±) 

) 
) DUKE ENERGY PROGRESS, 
) LLC AND DUKE ENERGY 
) CAROLINAS, LLC'S JOINT 
) NOTICE OF MEETING ALL 
) PROGRAM ALLOCATIONS 
) & PARTICIPATION LIMIT 
) FOR ALL CUSTOMER 
) TYPES IN JANUARY 2023 
) 

Duke Energy Progress, LLC ("DEP") and Duke Energy Carolinas, LLC 

("DEC") (collectively "Duke Energy" or "Companies"), pursuant to N.C. Gen. Stat. 

§ 62-155(£), the North Carolina Utilities Commission's ("Commission") April 3, 

2018 Order Modifying And Approving Riders Implementing Solar Rebate Program 

("April 3, 2018 Order") hereby notify the Commission that the participation caps for 

all customer types under the Duke Energy Solar Rebate Program have been met for 

both DEP and DEC for all program allocations and application periods .. 

NOTIFICATION OF ALL PARTICIPATION LIMITS 
BEING REACHED 

As directed by the Commission in its April 3, 2018 Order, Duke Energy hereby 

notifies the Commission that all the participation limits for all customer types 

have been reached for both DEC and DEP, and the Companies' websites have been 

updated accordingly. These limits were reached after the random selection process, 



following the close of the final random selection application period on January 18, 

2023. A snapshot of the websites informing the public of the rebate limits being 

reached is shown as Appendix A. 

The Companies will no longer be accepting applications, as all the capacity 

has been reserved. The Companies will keep the waitlists until all incentives have 

reached program capacity, and the Companies will notify the Commission and update 

their websites when all program capacity has been fully reached. 

Respectfully submitted this 31 st day of January, 2023. 

4/=il1 
Brady Allen 
The Allen Law Offices, PLLC 
4030 Wake Forest Rd, Ste. 115 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27609 
Tel: (919) 838-5175 
Brady.allen@theallenlawoffices.com 

Kendrick Fentress 
Associate General 
Counsel 
Duke Energy Corporation 
P.O. Box 1551, NCRH 20 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27602 
Tel: (919) 546-6733 
Kendrick.Fentress@duke-energy.com 

ATTORNEYS FOR DUKE ENERGY 
PROGRESS, LLC AND DUKE 
ENERGY CAROLINAS, LLC 
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Appendix A 

DEC 

NC Solar Rebate 
Program 

Important Notice 

• 

We have reserved all the available capacity for all of this program's allocation periods and are no 
longer accepting applications. We will continue to hold the waitlist until all reservations have been 

pa id. 

Should you have any questions about the program 1 please contact us 
at NCSolarRebate@duke-energy.com. 
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Appendix A 

DEP 
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NC Solar Rebate 
Program 

Important NoUce 

• • t 

We have reserved all the availab le capacity for al li of this program's allocation periods and are no 
longer accepting app lications. We will continue to hold the waitlist unti l all reservations have been 

pa id. 

Shou ld you have any questions about the program, p lease contact us 
at NC SolarRebate@duke-energy.com . 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I ce1iify that a copy of Duke Energy Progress, LLC and Duke Energy Carolinas, 
LLC's JOINT NOTICE OF MEETING ALL PROGRAM ALLOCATIONS & 
PARTICIPATION LIMIT FOR ALL CUSTOMER TYPES IN JANUARY 2023, 
in Docket Nos. E-2, Sub 1167 and E-7, Sub 1166, has been served by electronic mail, hand 
delivery, or by depositing a copy in the United States Mail, 1st Class Postage Prepaid, 
properly addressed to parties of record. 

This the 31st day of January , 2023 . 

Brady Allen 
The Allen Law Offices, 
PLLC 
4030 Wake Forest Rd, 
Ste. 115 Raleigh, Nmih 
Carolina 27609 
Tel: (919) 838-5175 

_ Brady.allen@theallenlawoffices.com 


